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Dr. and Mrs. Harry Ungerleider
Fairwood Manor

200 North Dale Avenue, Apt. 137
Anaheim, CA 92801

Dear Harry and Marian:

How delightful to hear of your 90th birthday and your 60th wedding anniversary,
and to receive your blessings and admonitions that I should "go and do likewise."

It is so good to stay in touch with you.

I still plug away here with a life of great adventure in a fine institution
(with 500 employees!) and lots of good research and lots of good people to
whom I can delegate.

However, [ have had the joint loss in recent years of my son with a brain
tumor and my wife of 33 years and my 90 year old father. But generally
work is good and life is exciting. I was able to hold my father's hand during
the three weeks of his terminal illness this fall, and we said and did all the
things that we wanted to.

I still do battle occasionally in the finest Ungerleider tradition.

enry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
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